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INVESTOR ALERT: Healy Consultants Group Plc 

 

The Financial Services Commission, Mauritius (the “FSC”) issued an Investor Alert on 14 

June 2018 to caution members of the public against Healy Consultants Group Plc (the 

“Company”). The Company was claiming, on its website, to assist clients with business 

registration in Mauritius as well as to offer services which are similar to those of a 

management company, without being licensed by the FSC. 

 

A direction was issued by the FSC to the Company in 2018 to remove any statement 

from its website which portrays itself as conducting any activity or offering any service 

which requires a licence, approval, authorisation or registration under the relevant Acts 

administered by the FSC. The Company has still not complied with the aforesaid 

direction.   

 

The FSC reiterates the particulars of its Investor Alert issued in 2018 and urges the 

public to be cautious while dealing with Healy Consultants Group Plc and with any 

other individuals and/or entities allegedly claiming to be 

licensed/authorised/registered by the FSC.  

 

The public is encouraged to consult the Register of Licensees available on the FSC 

website for persons/entities duly licensed/authorised/registered under the relevant 

Acts on the following link: https://www.fscmauritius.org/en/being-supervised/register-

of-licensees and/or to contact the FSC for more clarifications on 

fscmauritius@intnet.mu. 

 

20 June 2022  

  

https://www.fscmauritius.org/media/4474/healy-investor-alert.pdf
https://www.fscmauritius.org/en/enforcement/investor-alerts/undefined/en/enforcement/investor-alerts/unauthorised#tab-5
https://www.fscmauritius.org/en/being-supervised/register-of-licensees
https://www.fscmauritius.org/en/being-supervised/register-of-licensees
mailto:fscmauritius@intnet.mu
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About the FSC  

 

The FSC is the integrated regulator for the non-banking financial services sector and global business.  

 

The vision of the FSC is to be an internationally recognised Financial Supervisor committed to the sustained 

development of Mauritius as a sound and competitive Financial Services Centre.  

 

In carrying out its mission, the FSC aims to promote the development, fairness, efficiency and transparency of 

financial institutions and capital markets in Mauritius; suppress crime and malpractices so as to provide 

protection to members of the public investing in non-banking financial products; and ensure the soundness and 

stability of the financial system in Mauritius. 
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Financial Services Commission  
FSC House, 54 Cybercity  
Ebene, 72201 Mauritius  
T: (+230) 403-7000   F: (+230) 467-7172  
E:fscmauritius@intnet.mu  
www.fscmauritius.org 

 


